Schedule B to Staff Report 2020-0396

October 12, 2020

Re: 3029 King Street
Inglewwod, Ont
L7COR4

To: Sally Drummond, (Heritage Officer) Town Of Caledon.

We would like to remove 3029 King Street in Inglewood Ontario from the Municipal Register of
Heritage Properties.

The House has been Vacant in for (approx) 5 years now the basement is moldy and water runs
in the basement in the spring. Also it need a new roof as its leaking in some areas.
The house is in very very poor condition.

This property was purchase over 30 years ago for the Commercial zoning on the property.

The plan is to building a new building in the near future.

The area is in a commercial zoning area and the ajointing properties are also zoned commercial.
Once it has been remove from the registry we will be applying for a demolition permit.

Any further question you can contact at [N

Sincerely,

//,/ /Lﬁ

Clarg Mislév



